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November 30, 2021 

 

Dear Friend of Udac,  

Happy Holidays! As we approach the end of the year, our thoughts fondly turn to Udac’s amazing 

friends and donors. We are grateful to you for your ongoing faith in our ability to assist differently-

abled individuals to achieve their goals and find success in the community. Thank you for your 

support!! 

 

This past year was remarkable in many ways. The individuals the Udac team is privileged to serve 

have reached new levels of integrated community success.  

 

• Rodney is working at a job that is possible through his hard work and willingness to grow his 

professionalism. In February he was honored as an Employee of the Month! 

• Chrissy is independent in her employment and was able to celebrate her successes with a trip to 

Arizona.  

• Donny is now able to manage community transportation and work on his own. He recently 

helped celebrate his employer’s recognition as a Disability Employer of the Year in Minnesota.    

• Ben, Jess, Jen, Tracy, Sarah, Jacob, Becky, Paul and other members of the Udac Garden Club, 

raised and donated over 180 pounds of fresh food to CHUM. Food that was planted, nurtured 

and harvested as part of the Udac volunteer garden project.  

• Janelle and Donny were volunteers with other community members in the Art in the Alley 

painting project.  

 

Volunteers gave back to the community in many ways - Bentleyville, the Alzheimer’s Walk, and 

Grandma’s Marathon. Community inclusion for individuals of all abilities is working. Thank you for 

making all of this and much more possible. www.Udac.org  

 

You make a difference in the lives of differently-abled individuals and your support of our work is 

making an impact. Our recent virtual Impact Ask Gala raised over $65,000!! We are nearly to our 

2021 goal of $75,000. Please consider a year-end gift to support the success of individuals with 

intellectual and developmental disabilities to achieve their goals to be inclusive members of our 

community. You make a difference. Thank you! 

 

Warm regards for a blessed holiday season, 

 
Karen Herman 

Executive Director 

Udac, Inc.  

http://www.udac.org/
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Thank you to our 2021 Sponsors and Donors: 

 

 

                       
 

                                

 
                               

                                                         

 

                             

    

   
 

 

Nancy and Joseph Bullyan       Don & Jo Hoag 

Olga B. Johnson Foundation    Jane Mavec  

Ann & John Dahl      Joel & Christina Kolquist 

Olga B. Johnson Foundation    Chris & Joanne McCord 

Rosemary & Eric Edell     Anita Fraundorf 

Suzanne and David Teegarden     Kathleen Bellamy 

Shannon Haveri      Anonymous 

Cailyn Schumacher       Beth Hein 

Richard &Andrea Bauer     Todd & Susan Megrund 

Anonymous        Steve Patronas 

Janice Biga       Deb Good    

Monica Hendrickson      Erin O’Hearn-L’Allier 

Julie Visger       Katy Morgan 

Steven Reycroft      Lola & Wayne Aune 

Joanne Steinke      Chris Tracy 

Martha Bremer      Anonymous  

Kathleen Privette      Glen Leff 

Jenna Warmuth      Jean Bauman 

Gary Holquist & Karen Stromme    Joyce Halver 

Karen & David Herman     NABET/CWA  AFL-CIO Local 57411 

G. Kendall Smith Foundation    Hendrickson & Co., LLC 

Esterbrooks Certified Public Accountants, Ltd. 

Hazel B. &A. Wallace Niss Charitable Foundation 

 

 

Live Music 
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Thank You to Our Duluth Business Employers!       
 

                       
                   

        

  

                                           

                     

 

 

 

 

Superior Nets, LLC                               
   

 

 

 

 

   


